
The Agassiz Neighborhood Council

invites you to join us at an important community meeting

HARVARD PLANNING IN THE NORTH CAMPUS

Harvard planners, architects, and staff will present information 
about the North Campus planning framework 

and would like to hear the suggestions and concerns of neighbors

Tuesday, December 17, 2002
7:30 - 9:00 PM

Maria Baldwin School 
Oxford Street entrance

Dining Room (downstairs)

AGENDA:
7:30 - 8:00  Harvard presentation of North Campus planning framework
8:00 - 9:00  Q&A and open discussion between community and Harvard

We look forward to seeing you!

Questions?
Please contact Jonathan McMullen of ANC at (617) 349-6287


